
   

 

West Deptford Township School District 

   

Good afternoon West Deptford Community, 

 

As we step into October, we are greeted by the joys of 

autumn. The changing colors of the leaves, the crispness in 

the air, and the promise of new beginnings are all 

reminders of the beauty of this season. I hope September 

was a positive and engaging educational experience for 

your children as we begin this seasonal transition. 

I am writing to share two items with our school 

community. Please click on the links below: 

1. Dr. Gismondi Message 
2. BOARD HIGHLIGHTS - September '23  

Throughout the month, schools will be reinforcing their 

learning in National Bullying Prevention Month and Fire 

Prevention Week as an opportunity to educate our children 

about bullying and fire safety. All schools will participate 

in Respect Week towards the beginning of the month, end 

October with Red Ribbon Week, and enjoy all of the "in 

between" activities planned within each of our schools. 

As always, thank you for continued support and have a 

great month. 
 

Dr. Brian C. Gismondi,  

Superintendent of West Deptford Schools 

   

West Deptford Township School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If 
you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact West Deptford Township School District 
directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, 
follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe 
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to 
connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/UL4ZRlBw1StRozay32P-aA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm9tR0P0SDaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xY2F2VndCMldoeXJjSkpOMHNHNnkyb0Q5U0s0Yk51UmgvZWRpdD91c3A9c2hhcmluZyZvdWlkPTEwOTQ4OTA0MTQ3Mjk2NDk5ODI4NSZydHBvZj10cnVlJnNkPXRydWVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmUU9KAVZYKn5z1SHWJnaXNtb25kaUB3ZGVwdGZvcmQuazEyLm5qLnVzWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/B6u_WQus8SKVSyi5N-5Weg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm9tR0P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPXNFX0JEeEtjTWI4Jm1hbD1kYjAzYThkYjU4OTNiNjcyYWMwMTgyZmMyMzY1YjE0ZDYxNjlkZGMzNmEzNTg3OGUzZTZjYmU0MTA4NDA0MWVkVwdzY2hvb2xtQgplFPSgFWWCp-c9Uh1iZ2lzbW9uZGlAd2RlcHRmb3JkLmsxMi5uai51c1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/7gbi6tuP7Py-w0k3Ta17oQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm9tR0P0RZaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvMzMwNy9ZbWRwYzIxdmJtUnBRSGRrWlhCMFptOXlaQzVyTVRJdWJtb3VkWE1XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmUU9KAVZYKn5z1SHWJnaXNtb25kaUB3ZGVwdGZvcmQuazEyLm5qLnVzWAQAAAAB

